
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Bellisario, Adelina
Subject: FW: [External] Board of Trade Development Opposition
Date: July-07-20 6:41:14 PM

From: Eliza Hilario <elizahilario@royallepage.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 5:00 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Board of Trade Development Opposition

Hello,

My name is Eliza Hilario and I reside at , Woodbridge ON.

I would like to advise that I oppose the Board of Trade Development. 

This massive infill development is not in the best interest of an already established
community, within Vaughan, how devastating it would be to remove this gem of green
space and the negative impact it would have to the environment, its wildlife, the wellness of
the community, of the neighbourhood, for years to come.

Thanks,

Eliza Hilario
Sales Representative, Royal LePage Terrequity Realty 
(416) 496-9220  | (647) 200-1311  | www.HilarioHomes.com

C2
COMMUNICATION 

Council – July 15, 2020 
SP CW Report No. 33, Item 1


